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December 29, 2022 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C-1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East)    
Mumbai - 400 051. 
 

 
BSE Limited 
Phirozee Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 

Ref.: Scrip ID - STLTECH/ Scrip Code – 532374 
 
Sub: News Clarification  
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is with reference to NSE letter/email dated December 29, 2022 bearing Ref. no. 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/12671 and BSE’s email of even date, with respect to recent news item which appeared 
in the “www.business-standard.com” dated December 29, 2022 captioned “Sterlite Power acquires 
transmission project from PFC Consulting”, seeking a response from the Company on the same. 
 
We hereby clarify that “Sterlite Technologies Limited” (the Company) and “Sterlite Power Transmission 
Limited” are two separate entities. The aforementioned news article is in relation to “Sterlite Power 
Transmission Limited” and does not relate to Sterlite Technologies Limited.   
 
The Company is aware that as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, it is required to 
intimate to the Exchanges all the events, information etc. that have a bearing on its operations/performance 
which includes all price sensitive information, etc. The Company has from time to time, promptly intimated the 
Stock Exchanges of such events, information etc.  
 
Kindly take the above on record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
For Sterlite Technologies Limited 

 

 
 

Amit Deshpande 
Corporate General Counsel & Company Secretary (ACS 17551) 
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